
I live over in Farmington. Would like to testify in support of LD 1302. I used to work at Misty 
Brook and at Ironwood Farm in Albion. Both of whom recently learned they have PFAS 
contamination in their water and land and are trying to figure out what to do. 

When I worked at Ironwood Nel and Justin were just starting out and I have never seen two 
people work harder or be more passionate. They had a dream and vision and a desire to help 
make positive change to our food system here in Maine and I watched them both put in 
unbelievably long days to bring an old farmhouse and barn back to life and completely 
transform long neglected lands into a thriving local business that employs local people and 
feeds the community. To see them and their three-year-old son Harlan dealing with the fallout 
of state sanctioned sludge dumping is absolutely heartbreaking. These are our farmers, they 
feed us, they nourish us, they put it all on the line for us to have food and milk on the table and 
we can’t abandon them to this disaster that they played no part in creating. They need our full 
support and they deserve our full support and I urge you to pleasevote in favor of LD 1302.
Thank you so much for the opportunity to speak and for all you do in service to Maine.

Thank you,
Sarah Loftus
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